## Archive Report for April 2015 - March 2016

It is with great pleasure that this is my third term as Archive Chair for Texas. My new term started out with a visit to the archives at UTSA on August 14, 2015 with Isabel Vezzetti and several members of the state board. We were given a tour by Amy Rushing and Melissa Gohlke from the Special Collections Archives of UTSA. At that time I met with Melissa Gohlke and presented her with several boxes of photos, journals, and meeting minutes. I have another meeting scheduled for April to deliver more items from the state.

I have received eleven yearbooks from varies Texas Tables. The list includes the following Tables:

Conroe
Beeville
Alamo - San Juan - Pharr
Edinburg
Rio Grande - Roma
El Paso
Austin
Corpus Christi
McAllen
Eagle Pass
Del Rio

I have not received any yearbooks from the following Tables:

Odessa
Dallas III
Fort Worth I
Brownsville I
Brownsville II
Houston
Laredo
San Benito

Respectfully submitted -Laura Uzdavines Pan American Round Table of Texas Archive Chair

Return to PART of Texas homepage...